
CELEBRATING 35

YEARS OF

PROTECTING

THE PUBLIC

The Superintendent of Insurance
delegates all authority needed for the
Councils to function, establishing AIC
as Alberta's regulator of insurance
intermediaries. 

Increased industry representation, as
more than 50% of each Council is

now elected or appointed by its own
industry body.

The Accreditation Committee is
appointed, and Continuing
Education requirements become
mandatory the year after. 

The option of renewing licenses
online made the renewal process

more convenient and efficient. (DYK:
10% of licensees completed online

renewals that first year!)

Scholarships are established at
MacEwan University and UofC; these
scholarships are awarded to students in
Insurance and Risk Management
programs who intend to enter the
insurance profession. 

Council Decisions were made
publicly available on the AIC website,

promoting greater transparency and
trust within the industry.

Issued licenses now expire on the
same date, simplifying renewal
processes for license holders. 

To help all insurance professionals
stay on top of important industry

updates, the AIC introduces
“Notices to the Profession and

Public.”

The AIC commits $250,000 to the
IIC to create the AIC Grants for
licensees pursuing their CIP,
ACIP, or FCIP designation.

AIC celebrates 35 years of
protecting Alberta consumers!
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